
City of Fort Lauderdale 
Public Notice 

2024 Annual SHIP Report for 
State Housing Initiatives Partnership 

(SHIP) Funds 

 
A draft copy of the 2024 annual report for SHIP 
closeout year 2021-2022 is available for public review 
and comments July 22nd - August 9th, 2024. 

 
Housing & Community Development 
914 Sistrunk Blvd, Suite 103 
Fort Lauderdale, Florida 33311. 
Hours of business are 8:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m. Monday -
Friday. 

For questions or assistance, you may contact: 

Avis A. Wilkinson 
SHIP Administrator 
Housing and Community Development Division 
954.828.4513 
Email: awilkinson@fortlauderdale.gov 

mailto:awilkinson@fortlauderdale.gov

